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Congratulations Mrs. Marcia Hayden! 

It is with great pleasure and admiration that we extend our warmest 
congratulations to you for being selected as the Thurgood Marshall Lodge 
121 Award of Excellence in Community Engagement recipient. Your 
dedication to the principles and values upheld by TML 121 has not gone 
unnoticed, and it is an honor to recognize your outstanding contributions. 

At Thurgood Marshall Lodge 121, we firmly believe in the Brotherhood of 
Man and the Fatherhood of God. Your commitment to charitable relief 
efforts, fellowship, community outreach, justice, equality, and spiritual 
awakening aligns seamlessly with our core beliefs. We are inspired by your 
tireless efforts to give to others unconditionally, reflecting the true spirit of 
selflessness and generosity. 

This recognition not only celebrates your individual achievements but also 
acknowledges the positive impact you have made within and beyond your 
community. Your exemplary commitment to the principles we hold dear 
serves as an inspiration to us all. 

In further celebration of your achievements, we are thrilled to announce that 
we will be recognizing you at our Inaugural Scholarship Cruise on February 
24, 2024. The boarding time for this special event is 6:00 PM, and we kindly 
request your presence no later than 5:30 PM at the Lady Atlantic pier, 
located at 801 E. Atlantic Ave, Delray Beach, Florida. 

This cruise serves as a testament to the collective efforts and achievements 
of our community, and we look forward to celebrating this momentous 
occasion with you. Your presence will undoubtedly add to the significance of 
this event as we come together to honor excellence, fellowship, and the 
values we hold dear. 

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved honor. We celebrate your 
accomplishments and eagerly anticipate the positive contributions you will 
continue to make in the spirit of Thurgood Marshall Lodge 121. 

Warm Regards, 
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